
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SALUTE THE FLAG 
 
 
 
August 13, 2018 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE:  
 
 
Please be advised that the Zoning Board of Adjustment will not be considering the 
application of Marlboro North Main, LLC (Application No.: ZB #18-6651) at its  
August 14, 2018 meeting.  This application will be adjourned to the Zoning Board's  
October 23, 2018 meeting which begins at 7:30 in the Council chambers at the Municipal 
Building.   
 
 

The Applicant and the Zoning Board  
want to be sure that all persons receive the proper information concerning the 

application as required by the law, and that the constitutional due process rights of the  
    public are protected. Therefore, the Applicant will issue a new public notice which will  

be mailed out and published in accordance with the Municipal Land Use Law. 
 
 

Attorney 
Weiner Law Group, LLP. 

 

Ronald D. Cucchiaro, Esq. 
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Zoning Officer 
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Michael Shapiro 
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Secretary 
 
 

Alan Zwerin 
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Kamalpreet Virdi  
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